
 

 
Feedback from the Southwell Community Garden Party 25 June 20223 
 
Overall, we had some lovely comments both on the day and during the week by phone call and 
people stopping us in the street to say what a wonderful event it was!  
 
The Songbirds 
Thank you for having us- it was a lovely event and we enjoyed singing for you.  
 
The only feedback we had was perhaps a P.A. system would be good to announce each type of 
entertainment and promote the businesses there? These are used successfully at local village events 
so I’m sure would enhance yours.  
 
Davy Yates Army cadets 
Hi Abbie, great day had by all - totally agree. 
 
Just some ideas from our point of view. Could it be run on a Saturday rather than Sunday, Just found 
there being less people around on a Sunday,  
 
The food was very expensive for those who attended, £4 for chips was very expensive! 
 
If it is going to be on the Memorial ground next time, how do we entice people to walk there? 
 
Anyway, we loved it and for our Cadets this is priceless. 
 
Southwell Music Festival 
Thanks for the opportunity. 
 
Thank you for organising and inviting us!! 
We had a lovely time. 
 
Looking forward to next year already! 
 
SCFC UNDER 12 
Superbly run. Well done ladies. Thanks for having the U12 team. What a lovely day.  
 
LIONS 
On behalf of Southwell and District Lions I write to thank you for organising the event. 
The weather was fantastic, and the event was very well attended. 
Lions had a stall with 5 different games, putting, coits, roll-a-ball, shove ha'penny and bar skittles. 
The highest accumulative total prize was won by Ian Baird Smith with a creditable 65 points and only 
pipped Mark Hogg into second place by one point. 
 
Another year we will speak with STC about the possibility of having a Wang the Welly competition, 
or maybe even some grass track cycling races! 
 
Head of Lowes Wong Infants 
Just to say “thank you” right back.  The children thoroughly enjoyed performing and it was a 
wonderful afternoon. 



I think that the War Memorial Ground is a much better venue than the Burgage, so if possible keep it 
there! 
 
Childrens House Nursery 
Just wanted to say thank you for a lovely day.  
 
The Joker 
Really enjoyed it, see you at Christmas. 
 
Paddington’s Waffle Station 
Thanks so much for letting Paddington’s waffle station come along - we had a fun time!  
 
It didn’t seem as busy as previous years maybe just because of the change of venue perhaps.  
 
If you have any other events that we could attend later in the year please do let us know.  
 
The Bubble Wrap 
Thanks for having us, really great event well done! No criticisms at all, very organised. 
 
 Southwell Brincliff Hockey Club 

Just want to say on behalf of SBU a great big thank you to you and all your helpers for all 
your hard work and organisation yesterday and before - these things just don't happen!! 
The day was a great success - even though it was very very hot!! and we all really enjoyed 
ourselves, had a great time, met, and chatted to some lovely people, raised just over £300 
for club funds, and managed to acquire some very odd tan lines!! 
 
Lincs Air Ambulance 
On behalf of everyone here at the Lincs & Notts Air Ambulance, I would like to personally thank you 
for your recent donation of £102.67 raised at Southwell Community Garden Party. We really 
appreciate your support. 
 
No one wakes up thinking they will need the help of the Lincs & Notts Air Ambulance, but with crews 
on call 365 days of the year, our highly skilled doctors, paramedics and pilots help people involved in 
life-threatening incidents every day. We transport an A&E department to patients involved in 
emergencies when every minute matters. 
 
Donations like yours help keep our Helicopter in the sky and our Critical Care Cars on the road giving 
patients the best chance of survival.  
  
From all of us at LNAA, thank you very much for making a difference. 
 
Abi Brackenbury 03/07/20023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


